
Good morning, 
 
I am writing in SUPPORT of SB 638. 
 
If passed, the bill would require facilities using animals for laboratory research to make the animals 

available for adoption instead of euthanizing them when they are no longer needed for research 
(with exceptions for health and safety). I support this bill because it makes sense to give research 
animals a chance to find a home when they are no longer used in research. 
 
Please join me in supporting this important bill. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Philip Mandel 
Beaverton OR 
 
(Constituent of Rep. Schouten and Sen. Hass) 
 


